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Mr. Juan R. Velasquez 1

Phillips Uranium Corporation ,

Box 26236 '

4501 Indian School Rd. N.E.
A?b :querque, NM 87125

Dear Mr. Velasquez:

I am writing with regard to the proposed visit to the Nose Rock Site on
January 30 or 31. The purpose of the visit would be for a preliminary
field orientation and to familarize us with your plans.

We expect that our group would include Jerry Stewart, uyself and a water
quality representative from the EID, George Wu and H9bert Miller from the
NRC, and John Nelson as an NRC consultant. By this time we should have
the perched ground water report which we hope to receive in early January.
Please send 10 copies of the report as we need this number of copics of all
parts of your application.

Yesterday (December 19) we received the revision to your radiological assessrrent
dated December 11, 1979 and have sent a copy to NRC. We would appreciate
receiving 8 more copies of this report.

We would welcome an informational deeting with you and Mr. Tappen on January
4. Mr. Stewart and I would appreciate it if we could have the meeting in the
EID office.

I look forward to meeting you in the New Year.

Sincerely
8%
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7William M. Fleming
Environmental Scientist
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